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March 21st 2018 
 
 

Subject: Continuation of Product MLX72013 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
please be informed that we have decided to continue the manufacturing of the product MLX72013KDC-
AAA-000 for the foreseeable future.  
 
In order to secure a proper demand planning, please provide us your forecast for the coming years.   
 
For logistical follow-up and assistance with your orders, please contact your main contact at Melexis, Enas 
Kandil (emh@melexis.com). In case of technical questions, please contact the undersigned.   

Sincerely, 

 

Andreas Laute 

Product Line Manager 
Wireless Sensing 

Andreas Laute 
Product Line Manager 
alt@melexis.com 
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